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28/06/17 
 

Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Very shortly we will be offering sex education lessons to our Year 6 pupils as part of 
their National Curriculum learning.  This will involve watching a video especially 
designed for children of this age, called ‘Living and Growing’.  After that boys and 
girls will be given a chance to discuss the video and ask questions to both myself 
and Mrs.Stephenson. 
 
You do have the right to withdraw your child from these lessons if you would prefer 
to give them the appropriate information yourself. 
 
This year we will be giving you the chance to view clips from the video and discuss 
the schools policy on sex education.  I will be giving parents and carers the chance 
to look at some of the videos and view our school sex education policy on Tuesday 
4th July at 3.30pm in the Year 6 classroom.  Please feel free to come and join in the 
discussion. 
 
If you do not wish your child to take part in the sex education lessons please sign 
and return the form below by Friday 30th June. 
 
If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to speak to myself or 
Mrs Meek. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Mrs K Buck 
 

 
 
I do not give permission for my child ___________________________ (Child’s 
name) to take part in these lessons. 
 
Signed ________________________________ (Parent/Carer) 
 

 


